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Detectives ask for help in suspicious death investigation 

 

Salem, Ore. — On Tuesday, January 4, 2022, officers responded to a death investigation at Wallace 
Marine Park. A man, identified as Edgar Pascual-Hernandez, age 48, was found deceased in his tent just 
north of the softball fields.  

Pascual-Hernandez was known to his employer and friends in the camp as Samuel Lucas, or Sam. His 
death is considered suspicious, and detectives from the Violent Crimes Unit are requesting anyone with 
information regarding Pascual-Hernandez contact the Salem Police Department Tips Line by calling 503-
588-8477. 

This is an active investigation, and no further information is available for release at this time. 
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